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Main Campus Elementary  Newsletter  

March 2022  

Upcoming Events:  

• March 10                   
International Day 

• March 11                      
PD Day no school 

• March 14 to 18  
March Break 

• March 28 
Report Cards distributed 

• March 30                                 
Parent Teacher Interviews with 
Grades 6 to 8 subject teachers 

3:00 to 6:00 p.m. 

• March 31                                
Parent Teacher Interviews with 
Grades 2 to 8 teachers                    

8:30 a.m.to 7:00 p.m. 
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Thank you to all families who have already re-registered for the next school 

year. If you have not yet done so, please submit your registration forms as soon 

as possible to guarantee your position for the next school year. We are 

currently accepting registration forms through the School App and website, and 

you can also register in person at the Main Office. If you have any questions 

about what you can expect for the next school year, please contact the Main 

Office and we will be happy to assist you. 

Register on the School App or click the link to register online. 

Elementary Enrolment Form 

Follow us  
on social media   
with these handles!. .  

facebook 

Town Centre Private Schools 

Town Centre Private School/High school 

town_centre_preschool 
town_centre_elementary 
town_centre_highschool 

'ti 
twil:l:er 

Town Centre Private Schools @TCMPS 

Town Centre High School @TownCentre 

Montessori Pre -School, Elementary School & High School, International Baccalaureate World School  

https://www.instagram.com/town_centre_elementary/
http://www.twitter.com/TCMPS/
https://www.facebook.com/TownCentrePrivateSchools/
https://www.facebook.com/TownCentrePrivateSchool/
https://www.instagram.com/town_centre_preschool/?hl=en
https://www.instagram.com/town_centre_elementary/
https://www.instagram.com/town_centre_highschool/
http://www.twitter.com/TCMPS/
https://twitter.com/TownCentre/
https://www.facebook.com/TownCentrePrivateSchools/
https://www.tcmps.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Elem-Online-Enrolment-January-2022-ACV2.pdf


 

  

 
 

       
 

 

           

                  

   

 

       

           

 

   

Remembrance Day Observances

Main Campus Elementary  Newsletter  

IB Learner Profile Focus for March: 
Open Minded 

“Open minded students understand and appreciate their own cultures and personal histories,  

and are open to the perspectives, values and traditions of other individuals and communities.       

They are accustomed to seeking and evaluating  a range of points of view,                       

and are willing to grow from the experience.” 

International Day March 10 

Elementary students  will  have an International  Day  on Thursday, March 10, which will be a wonderful cross  

cultural experience for our students  and staff, including  a virtual presentation special performances by our  

students.  On International Day, students  are encouraged to  wear  traditional clothing representing  their fami-

ly’s culture. Due to COVID restrictions, classes will not have a pot luck lunch. Students are asked to bring 

their own lunch and snacks as usual.   

Grade 1 Visit Grade 2 

On Friday March 4, Grade 2 classes will host a virtual presentation for our Amarillo Grade 1 students to visit 

the Grade 2 classes and get more familiar with the Main Campus. Grade 2 students can proudly showcase 

their classroom while Grade 1 students can get a glimpse of school life in the next grade. This orientation 

session is sure to be a great experience for our Grade 1 and 2 students and teachers. 
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Main  Campus  Elementary  Newsletter  

Winter Festival Fun! 
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Main  Campus  Elementary  Newsletter  

Grade 5 PYP Exhibition – Sharing the Planet 

The Exhibition is  a culminating  project  for the  PYP. It is  a  collaborative inquiry in  

which students  have a personal interest and requires  them  to  apply their  knowledge  

and skills  acquired over  their  previous  years  within the PYP. The experience allows  

students  to demonstrate initiative for taking action.  

 
The theme for this year’s PYP Exhibition is Sharing the Planet. Students  worked 

collaboratively  with their  group and teacher  mentors  to  create outstanding  projects,  

leading  up to  the  Exhibition. Focusing  on current and globally  important  topics, the 

students  showed maturity and deep thinking while presenting their work.  

 
On February 25, the students  were able to  showcase their  work in our first Grade  5  

IB  PYP Exhibition. The Exhibition was  a  celebration of student  learning  where  

student’s video recorded presentations and project boards were on display in the 

Main Gym for our  classes  to  view. A  special thank you to  Ms. Ho, Ms. Walia,  

Ms. Anand,  and Ms. Velu and the all the teacher  mentors for guiding  and supporting  

the grade 5 students in this learning experience.   

 

Congratulations to all our Grade 5 Students and Staff for an amazing PYP Exhibition!   
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Main  Campus  Elementary  Newsletter  

March  Break  
TC the Tiger 
SAYS:  

The Main Campus  will be closed for a  PD Day  

on Friday, March 11.  Also, the school will be 

closed for Pre-school, Elementary and High  
School Divisions  for March Break  which will be  

from  March  14 through  to  March  18. School 

will resume on  Monday,  March  21  which will  

be a Day 4.  

 
Please inform the school if your  child will be  

absent  for an extended holiday beyond the  

March Break.  

Prior  to  the March Break, we will be asking  all students  and teachers  to  perform a  

locker  and  classroom cleanout. Our  maintenance and cleaning staff will conduct a  

thorough cleaning of the school during  the break. Students  should take home music 

instruments to practice and take home gym clothes for washing.  

Tax Receipts  

At the end of February, all parents received tax receipts for tuition fees paid for 

2021. If you did not receive your 2021 tax receipt, please inquire at the Main Office. 

Virtual Parent Teacher Interviews March 31 

Report cards will be distributed on Monday, 
March 28. Parent Teacher Interviews will be 
held on Thursday, March 31 from 8:30 
a.m. to 7:00 p.m. Grades 6 to 8 parents 
are asked to note that we have added 
some additional time slots for interviews 
with the grades 6 to 8 subject teachers on 
Wednesday, March 30 from 3:00 to 6:00 
p.m. 

Parent Teacher Interviews will be held 

through Microsoft Teams video meetings. 

It is a non-school day for both remote and 

in-person students. A detailed memo will be 

sent out to parents soon. 

Main Campus / Head Office 
155 Clayton, Drive 
Markham, Ontario 
L3R 7P3 
Phone: 905-470-1200 
Fax: 905-470-0184 
E-mail: info@tcmps.com 

Amarillo Campus 
76 Amarillo Avenue 
Markham, Ontario 
L3R 0V3 
Phone: 905-474-3434 
Fax: 905-474-3113 
E-mail: info@tcmps.com 

www.tcmps.com 
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